Oliver Tolksdorf

From: Anne Foxworth <avfmacassoc@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 5:01 PM

To: Oliver Tolksdorf

Cc: ‘Gary MacConnell'

Subject: RE: BCOM1810-0003.pdf

Mr. Tolksdorf,

Our client has just informed us that he would like to put the EOP application on hold for the time being
(personal reasons). When we go to resubmit I will make sure the #12 of the NOI is the addressed. Sorry for
any inconvenience this may have caused.

Kind regards,

Annie Foxworth
Jr. Project Engineer

Office: (919) 467-1239
Fax:  (919) 319-6510
Email: avfmacassoc@bellsouth.net

MacConnell & Associates, P.C.

Address: 1101 Nowell Road, Suite 118
Raleigh, NC 27607

Mailing: P.O. Box 129
Morrisville, NC 27560

Website' http://www.macconnellandassoc.com/
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From: Gary MacConnell [mailto:gsmmacassoc@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 11:52 AM

To: 'Anne Foxworth' <avfmacassoc@bellsouth.net>

Subject: FW: BCOM1810-0003.pdf

From: Oliver Tolksdorf <otolksdorf@harnett.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 11:20 AM

To: gsmmacassoc@bellsouth.net

Cc: qudwa2008 @gmail.com

Subject: BCOM1810-0003.pdf




Mr. MacConnell,

Please review that attached EOP submission for incompleteness. Deficiencies are indicated on page 4. Please resubmit
to our Central Permitting office along with page 5.

Thank you,

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS
Environmental Health Supervisor
Soil Scientist

Harnett County Health Department
910-893-7547



